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May 26, 2010

Dear Mr. Hinson,

On behalf of Partners In Health and the people of Haiti. I thank you so very much for your gift of
$4,398.00 on 2/12/2010.

On January 12, 2010, a major earthquake — the worst that the country has experienced in over 200 years —
struck the capital of Haiti, crumbling the city of Port-au-Prince and causing massive destruction. Partners
In Health is not a disaster relief organization, but with over 20 years of experience in Haiti — and having
survived natural disasters that have so tragically plagued the country in its history, including most
recently the successive hurricanes that displaced over one million last year, we were able to respond
quickly and effectively. We know all too well the incredible amount of resources and effort it will take to
rebuild following a disaster, and the recent earthquake is a truly unprecedented catastrophe in Haiti’s
history. With nearly one-third of the country’s population affected, the long-term ramifications are going
to be significant and far-reaching.

It is your belief in our work that enables us not only to provide world-class medical services, but also to
tackle the root causes of poverty by providing access to food, clean water, education, housing, and jobs
for thousands of people in need in the wake of this disaster. Your support allows us not just to respond to
an emergency, but also to build back better in the years to come. While the heart of our work has been in
Haiti since our inception, our work now extends far beyond, with a dedication to delivering quality care to
people and communities devastated by the joint burdens of poverty and disease in 11 other countries
across the globe as well. We are very grateful for the loyal partnership of individuals like you, without
whom none of this critical work would be possible.

Again, our deepest thanks for your generosity.

Sincerely,

SCuhand

Suzanne J. Battit

Director of Development

Partners In Health, a 501 (¢)(3) not for profit organization, has not provided any goods or services, in whole or in part, 10 you in consideration for
this voluntary cash contribution. If you wish to claim the 1ax deductibility of this gift in the U.S., please retain this acknowledgment leter for
your files.
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